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Just like that summer has come to an end! We would 
like to welcome all the families joining us in the month 
of September. This month we will be taking time to get 
to know your children and their interests to best tailor 
our program. We will continue to spend lots of time 
outside soaking up the beautiful weather while we can 
and exploring movement. 
 
During the month of August the children spent time 
exploring and learning about modes of transportation 
and vehicles. They learned about travel in the air, water, 
and on land through a variety of experiences and 
activities indoor and out.  

            
 
We are excited to be opening our Pre-School Classroom, 
on the main floor, which will be led by our Senior 
Teacher Miss Morgan. She has been preparing for a fun 
launch of our newest students and class.  
 
Miss Nav is our Senior Teacher in our Infant/Toddler 
room and she, as well, has been preparing and planning 
for our growing class in this age group. Over the month 
her class will be exploring color, texture, and the natural 
world.  

“History will judge us by the 

difference we make every day in 

the lives of children.”           

~Nelson Mandela 

             

Reminders 
 September’s monthly tuition fee is due by 

September 1st via e-transfer and starting 
October we will auto-debit your fee from the 
account provided.  

 
 Please help us keep track of your child’s 

belongings by clearly labeling everything. We 
also recommend that your child does not bring 
home-toys to the daycare as we do not want 
them to get lost or broken. 

 
 Your ideas and opinions are important to us!  

Let us know should you have any questions, 
suggestions, ideas or concerns at any time. 
 

 Did you know? We are on social media. Follow 
us on Instagram, Facebook, or LinkedIn! We 
would love to be tagged in any post of you 
sharing Himama pictures of your children. 

 


